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EARLY DISMISSALS-The only legitimate reason for early dismissals are doctor/dentist appointments 

and other appointments that absolutely cannot be made at a later time.  We are having way too many 

students leaving early every day and this is disrupting our learning process.  Teachers are having to stop 

lessons early so that the students that are leaving early don’t miss out.  This takes away from the end of 

the day and is very disrupting to everyone.  PLEASE respect the school day and either pick your students 

up in the carline or let them ride the bus home.  We need to have all students stay until the end of the  

CHANGES IN TRANSPORTATION AT THE END OF THE DAY!!  If you need to make a change in 

transportation home for your child, PLEASE text the school at 330-887-2111 before 2:00pm.  

 

PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCES are scheduled for Wednesday, Nov. 13 and Thursday, Nov. 14 from 

3:00-6:00pm.  Please plan ahead and mark your calendars for those dates.  Information was sent home 

recently on how to sign up with your child’s teacher or teachers.   When you are here for      

conferences, please take a look at the lost and found table by the main office and see if any of your 

children’s items are there.  We have accumulated a lot since school started.  Please put your child’s 

name inside their jackets and sweatshirts so that when we find something, we know who it belongs to.  

Thank you for your help with this matter.  

SCHOOL PICTURES-Our Fall Pictures will be taken tomorrow Friday, Nov. 1st.  Everyone 

will have their pictures taken whether you purchase or not.  We use these         pictures 

for the yearbook.  Students can DRESS UP  for pictures that day.  NO JEANS,     HOODIES 

or SHIRTS WITH WRITING.  Order forms were sent home last week.  If you have more 

than one student, you can put all the money in one envelope but make sure you list all 

of the children and their grades on the envelope.  If you didn’t       receive an envelope ask  for one 

at the office.    

RETURN THURSDAY FOLDER TO SCHOOL –From NOW ON  if your child does not return your black  



Thursday folder to the school, you will not receive a weekly newsletter until that folder is returned.  It  

is not up to us to keep reminding the students to take them home to their parents and then return 

them to school the next day.  We are having more and more people NOT return them to school. Thank 

you for your cooperation in this matter.  

Mission Statement  
We are St. Peter Elementary School and Preschool, a Catholic faith community of diverse learners, devoted to cultivating growth in body,  

mind and spirit as we seek to live out the gospel message of Christ.  


